February 2017

Galileo's Group Newsletter



We would like to wish three of our friends a happy birthday this month: Arianna, Caleb, and Tyler.



Monthly Theme

This month's theme is: Love and Friendship. As always, if there is any activity you think the class will like or you would like to come in and share something with the class just let one of the teachers know.



Upcoming Events

February 14

Sweetheart Caroling

Valentine's Party

February 20,21,22

Parent/Teacher Conferences

February 24

Googols is closed

Professional Development

FYT

Just a reminder to check your child's folder and cubby each week. We will be throwing away any papers that are left in cubbies and/or folders Friday night.

Thanks!

Page 1 of 2

Art Supplies

Our class loves art and we run out of supplies quickly. If you have any newspapers, magazines, Kleenex boxes, etc. that you are going to throw out we will gladly take them for our art center.

Valentine's Day Party

To make things easier for the party, we will be providing bags for the children to put their valentines in. If you plan on bringing valentines for your child to pass out, just have them write their name on it and leave the other blank. This will make it easier to pass out. There are 26 children in the class. The party will be Tuesday February 14th @ 3:30. There should be at least 23 in class for the party. There will be a sign-up out to bring healthy treats.

Sweetheart Caroling

As we do each year, we will again be taking the preschoolers Sweetheart Caroling on February 14th. Sweetheart Caroling is the event for which we teach the preschool children Valentine's songs and prepare Valentine's cards for recipients at Meadowlark Retirement Home and the USD 497 Lawrence Public School District office. We will need your help with driving and chaperoning. If you are able, we would need you to arrive at 8:30. We will load children at 8:45 and depart by 9:00. We will depart Meadowlark at 9:45 and arrive at USD 497 at 10:00. We should return by 10:30 to Googols. Please sign up on your child's classroom door to volunteer to drive. Thank you!

Parent/Teacher Conferences

Conferences will be February 20th-22nd between 4:00 and 8:00 pm each day at the United Way building on Ridge Court in Lawrence. Conference sign-ups will go up a week or so before conferences on the wall leading down to your child's classroom.

Page 2 of 2